
Feedback
Wilson Designer Homes welcome feedback 
on the plans before a planning application is 
submitted. Please take a moment to provide 
us with your comments via the Feedback Form 
provided. 

All feedback will be considered by Wilson 
Designer Homes in further refining the proposal 
before a planning application for the site is 
submitted to SDNPA. 

Next Steps

As part of the planning application, a 
Statement of Community Involvement (SCI) 
will be submitted to report on the feedback 
received through the public consultation, and 
explain how this has influenced the application 
submitted.

If you wish to provide additional feedback in 
writing please do so by 12th October 2022.

Contact Us
We hope you found this public consultation 
informative. If you have any queries about the 
proposals, please do not hesitate to contact 
Wilson Designer Homes at:

stuart@wilsondesigner.co.uk

Wilson Designer Homes Ltd
PO Box 305
Waterlooville
Hampshire
PO7 9AR
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